
Electoral	structure	review	-	Moorabool	Shire	Council	-	Response	Submission
Jane	Dennithorne	-	Ballan	-	09	April	2023,	04:02	pm

I	support	The	Preliminary	Report	recommendation	to	increase	the	number	of	Councillors	to	9,	and	I
support	Model	1.	My	reason	for	increasing	the	number	of	Councillors	is	the	increase	in	population,
and	for	supporting	Model	1	is	that	it	is	very	important	that	the	whole	of	the	shire	work	together	for
the	long	term	benefit	of	the	whole	shire.


